
Principal’s Newsletter
Wednesday, March 24, 2021

Registration for 2021-2022:
Dear Parents,

We had 117 students register thus far for the
2021-2022 School Year!!!

Anyone who registers this week, or before Friday,
March 26th, will pay a $75 registration fee instead of
$100.

Sincerely,

Carla Sever

Volunteer Opportunity:
We need volunteers to help Deacon Ed Sajdak
separate the palms for Palm Sunday.

The palm separation will begin at the church after
the Saturday, March 27th 8 AM Mass comes to an
end.  We will begin around 8:30 AM.

Please contact me, or the School Office, to alert me
of your interest.

St. Joseph Raffle:
Thank you to all those who participated in the St.
Joseph Raffle. Winners were called on Friday. We
raised over $10,000!!! After paying the winners, our
school will have $7,000 for scholarships!

Spring Break:
Spring Break is just around the corner. Please
review the travel order guidelines:
https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/sites/covid-19/hom
e/emergency-travel-order.html. The guidelines are
updated every Tuesday.

Please let us know if you are traveling to a state
that would require you to quarantine, so that we can
plan accordingly.

Calendar:
03/26 - Birthday/Spirit Wear Dress Down
03/28 - Palm Sunday
04/01 - Holy Thursday: Full Day
04/02 - Good Friday/No School
04/04 - Easter Sunday
04/05 - 04/09 - Spring Break
04/12 - School Resumes

St. Bruno Trailblazers...
They don’t follow;  they lead.

March Raffle Basket:
You can still purchase tickets for the March Cheers
Raffle Basket in the School Office or at
https://www.givecentral.org/location/386/event/29741.
The tickets are $5 each and will be sold through
March 31st. The basket contains wonderful items
such as...

Fox’s Pizza Gift Certificate ▪️ Cocula's Restaurant
Gift Certificate ▪️ Bailey's Irish Cream ▪️ Celina's
Gift Certificate ▪️ Cuervo Tradicional Tequila Plata
▪️ Paddy's Old Irish Whiskey ▪️ Variety of
Scratch-Off Lottery Tickets ▪️ Żywiec Beer ▪️
Sobieski Vodka▪️ Cuervo Margarita!!!

The winning raffle ticket will be drawn on Thursday,
April 1st

Please stay healthy and safe this school year!!! St.Bruno, Pray for us!
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